

FAMILY MATTERS

Dear families,

Coin Toss

ng all chocolate lovers

WE ARE NEEDING CHOCOLATE

Blocks donations for the fal

COIN TOSS STAND! PLEASE DROP

THESE IN TO YOUR CLASSROOM

Baskets. Thank you!

We're very glad to announce the Fair Signup Zone has gone live! We decided to move this forward, rather than waiting until Term 4 week 1. Please put your name down wherever you are able to assist. The Disco will be hosted on 11 October; tickets can be purchased through Trybooking. Thank you for your continued support, especially around Fair time.

Upcoming events:

Disco: Friday, 11 October Last Fair meeting for Term 3: Wed, 18 Sep P&F meeting: Tue 15 October

P&F Meetings are held every term in weeks 2 and 7 at 7pm in the Liwara Hall. All are invited to attend.

P&F contacts:

Chairperson Jonathon Egan
liwarapfpresidentgmail.com
liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer -Andrea Finneran liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

> LADs Committee Iliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings Iliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

> Secretary -Leanne Winnan liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to the P&F secretary.



Please if you have good

condition

books and you do not

need them anymore

they can be used for

our book stall at the fair,

please drop them off at school

pick up Monday 9th of

September, then every Friday

Books collection ends on

Friday 18th of October. Than

BOOK STALL Soft toys donations

DEAR FAMILIES WE ARE COLLECTING

SOFT TOYS FOR

THE FAIR!
IF YOU HAVE ANY TO DONATE,

HERE WILL BE A BASKET IN FRONT OF